
NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 

 

Sunfield Village Council Meeting 

 

There will be a special meeting held at 7 PM Monday,  

March 31st at the Sunfield Community Rooms to discuss the 
proposed 2025-2026 Village Budget. 

 

A copy of the proposed budget will be available at the Village 
Hall for review prior to the meeting.  

 

For additional information or questions, please contact     
Village President Roy Morris: 616-717-8792 

 

 

This notice is in compliance with the Michigan Opens Meeting Act  

Posted on: 3/17/2025 

 

 

 

 


